SHORTGRASS LIBRARY SYSTEM POLICY MANUAL

Section B:  Board Governance 

Policy B.14:  Continuing Education 
Updated and Approved: February 18, 2015
Background
SLS recognizes the value of, and encourages the cultivation of a Board which is aware and well informed of its role and of library developments generally.

Policy
SLS ensures board attendance at library conferences, workshops, and other library related events which will enhance their effectiveness as board members.
Guidelines
1.
The Shortgrass Library Board will remain a member in good standing of ALTA (Alberta Library 
Trustees Association).

2.
SLS will provide board members with information pertaining to workshops, seminars, and 
conferences related to library issues.

3.
SLS will initiate programs and workshops for Shortgrass and member library trustees.

4.
The SLS Board ensures attendance of board members at the annual Alberta Library 
Conference.

5.
SLS will cover the costs of up to five board members attending the annual Alberta Library Conference. 
6.
Alberta Library Conference attendance is prioritized as follows:

6.1
The Chair of the Shortgrass Library Board.


6.2
Board members who are asked to speak or who have a specific purpose for 

attending.


6.3
Board members who have not attended the previous year.


6.4
Other board members.

7.
As budget guidelines allow, representatives from the Shortgrass Library Board may be sent to other regional or national conferences.

8.
Board members attending conferences are expected to provide written reports to the Board.

9.
All eligible expenses are to be paid according to the policy B.12.
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